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Dear Colleagues

The Peninsula Medical School, part of the Faculty of Health in the University of Plymouth, is inviting Expressions of Interests, to appoint a clinical colleague from either primary or secondary care for the role; Associate Dean, for the BMBS Programme in Somerset.  The post holder will oversee the implementation of the BMBS programme for the University of Plymouth in Somerset and build/lead a team to support the delivery of this programme.
 
The role descriptor is attached.
 
The post holder would be expected to complete three years before the post comes up for renewal.  With the possibility of a further three year extension in post by mutual agreement.  To allow continuity of leadership, a six month period of notice of cessation would normally be expected from either the appointee or the University.
 
For an Expression of Interest, please supply:

1.     a letter outlining why you believe you are suitable for the role (maximum of 2 sides of A4) and 
2.     a current Academic CV (maximum of 2 sides of A4) 
Please send these two documents to: pmsexecsupport@plymouth.ac.uk   
 
The closing date for both applications, is 17:00 on Friday 15th April 2022.

The current postholder, Stephen.Haydock@somersetft.nhs.uk would be more than happy to answer any queries you may have regarding the role.

With kind regards

	Dr Matt Hayman PhD FRCP
Deputy Chief Medical Officer and Responsible Officer
Mobile: 07738014654 
Email: matthew.hayman@somersetft.nhs.uk  
Executive PA: Nicki Johns 
Email: nicki.johns@somersetft.nhs.uk
Mobile: 07900626367
www.somersetft.nhs.uk | Twitter: @SomersetFT | Facebook: /somersetft
Trust Management, Lydiard House, Musgrove Park Hospital TA1 5DA
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